
 

 

Scoil Dara 

 

RE: Senior Cycle Option Subject selection 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Guardians, 

We will be making the register for senior cycle option subject choices available Monday 30th January 

from 4pm.  The register will remain open until Wednesday 15th February (during the mid-term break).  

The selection process is completed through VSWare and we encourage parents/guardians to  support 

option submissions.  

Please note that students are required to identify their top 6 subject choices (1 being their top choice). 

Options cannot be processed without a completed submission of 6 choices. 

Please contact Ms. Ward (clodaghward@scoildara.ie) or Mr. Mc Cabe (ronanmccabe@scoildara.ie ) 

should you have any queries regarding the selection of option choices 

 

Regards and thanks, 

Clodagh Ward 

Deputy Principal 
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